
ATER conservation C(»fflItSSXON
Tuesday, September X2*^, 2000 - Minutes

TOWN HALL, MAIN ST., ATER, MA

7;00P.M OPEN SESSION

Present: Thomas Poole-Chairman, Robert Eldredge-Vice Chairman,
Ronald DeFilippo

and James Drapeau.

agenda item no #1

Continued Discussion - NOI(s)
Lot 54/55 Robbins Rd

Ms. Gibbons, Administrative Assistant presented the commission with
copies of a letter dated August 30, 2000 from Tata &Howard suggesting
that a Biodegradable Erosion Control Blanket be used by the applicant
to stabilize the slopes around the box culvert.

Ms Gibbons pointed out that Tata &Howard have not provided the
additional information as requested re: the proposed replication &
flood storage area(s) due to an administrative oversight. She will
contact Ms. Hunnewell 0 Tata & Howard, Inc. request the information as
soon as possible.

Lastly, Ms. Gibbons provided a copy of letter from Mr. Joe Bellino from
MASSDEP which indicate that there still may be outstanding issue which
have not been resolved as of date.

Mr. Poole requested Ms. Gibbons to contact Mr. Bellino 0 MASSDEP as
soon as possible to determine what the issues are?

NOTE: The comnjission agreed unanimously to postpone any action until
all of the requested information has been submitted.

ACBNDA item No #2

Determination of J^plicability - Nextell Communications, Inc.

The public hearing was continued from 8-8-00 for the purposes of
conducting a site-walk which was performed on Monday, August 28 , 2000.

Mr. Poole, Mr. Drapeau and Mr. DeFilippo all attended the site walk.

The commission agreed to issue a NEGATIVE Deteirmination
Applicability for the proposed project since the area described in e
request is not an area subject to protection under the Act or the
Buffer Zone.






